
Christchurch Northern Corridor

For more information 
on this work or general 
queries, please get in 
touch with us: 
0800 262 200 or 
info@cncalliance.co.nz 
sign up to receive updates 
at www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc

SURFACE WORK CNC MOTORWAY ALIGNMENT FOR TWO MONTHS

To make the most of the nice weather and to win back time lost during the Covid-19 
lock down period we are increasing our work hours on site. This will allow us to 
complete the surfacing work on the full motorway alignment and be ready for 
opening in December this year. 
Our surfacing crew is starting at the southern end of the new motorway on 
Thursday 8 October and will move north. For about three days during the day and 
evening this work will be near your property. Nearby residents will hear the noise 
from the machinery and may notice ground vibrations from the graders and 
compactors. The crews are fast moving so within three days they will move further 
north on the alignment to work on the next lot of surfacing. 

Construction Impact 
The work is happening between 6am and 12am. 
For the surfacing work we first use foam bitumen stabilisation, which involves large 
trucks and heavy machinery and once in train can do 300m a day. We will then 
apply chip seal. In between the foaming and chip sealing, the cement needs to 
harden for one or two days. No work will be happening then. Nearby residents will 
hear the noise from the machinery, trucks and the crew working. 
Thank you for your ongoing patience and cooperation. The final quieter asphalt 
surface will be applied when the chip seal has been down for one year. 

There are four lanes of 
traffic over 11km to surface 
in the month of October and 
November.                            

7 October 2020
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